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John Halligan’s son, Ryan, 
died by suicide on October 7, 

2003 after being bullied by 
classmates at school and 
online.  He was only 13 

years old. 

 

Mr. Halligan’s presentation 
will cover the lessons 

learned too late for his family 
regarding how to deal with 
bullying, cyberbullying, and 

teen depression. 

 “If I Could Have A Do-Over” 
Presentation by Mr. John Halligan 

This presentation is sponsored in cooperation 
with the Washington Township 

Municipal Alliance. 

Tuesday, October 17th 

7:00 pm – 8:30 pm 

West Morris Central HS 

Auditorium 

In Memory of Ryan Patrick Halligan 1989 – 2003 

 

Parents	will	be	empowered	with	strategies	
they	can	use	to	adopt	to	take	preventive	

action(s)	with	their	own	children.	

Any	Questions…please	call		
Mrs.	Christine	Hollman,	LVMS	Counselor	

908.876.3434	ext.	2321	


